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October 8, 2014 

 
 
 
 
Mr. Ronald A. Jones, Vice President 
New Nuclear Operations 
South Carolina Electric & Gas Company 
14368 State Highway 213 
Jenkinsville, SC  29065 
 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: REQUEST FOR LICENSE 

AMENDMENT (LAR 14-03) FOR THE VIRGIL C. SUMMER NUCLEAR STATION 
UNITS 2 AND 3:  TIER 2* EDITORIAL CHANGES AND CLARIFICATIONS 

 
 
Dear Mr. Jones: 
 
By letter dated July 9, 2014 (Agencywide Documents Access and Management System 
(ADAMS) Accession No. ML14164A098), South Carolina Electric & Gas Company (SCE&G) 
submitted a request for a license amendment (LAR) for the Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station 
(VCSNS), Units 2 and 3.  The proposed amendment would depart from VCSNS Units 2 and 3 
plant-specific Design Control Document (DCD) Tier 2* material contained within the Updated 
Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR) by making editorial and consistency corrections.   
 
The NRC staff has identified that additional information is needed to continue portions of the 
review.  The staff’s request for additional information (RAI) is contained in the enclosure to this 
letter. 
 
You are requested to respond, signed under oath or affirmation, by November 24, 2014.  If 
changes are needed to the UFSAR, the staff requests that the RAI response include the 
proposed wording changes. 
 
  



 

R.Jones 
 
If you have any questions or comments concerning this matter, you may contact me at 
301-415-0681 or denise.mcgovern@nrc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
              /RA/ 
 
 

Denise L. McGovern, Senior Project Manager 
Licensing Branch 4 
Division of New Reactor Licensing 
Office of New Reactors 
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Request for Additional Information  
Virgil C. Summer Nuclear Station, Units 2 and 3 

South Carolina Electric and Gas Company 
Docket No. 52-027 and 52-028 

Review Section: 05.02.01.01 - Compliance with the Codes and Standards Rule, 10 CFR 50.55a 
Application Section: 5.2.1.1 

 
 
 
QUESTION 
 
In its letter dated July 9, 2014, the licensee of V.C. Summer Units 2 and 3 submitted License 
Amendment Request (LAR) 14-03, which proposes editorial and consistency changes within 
Tier 2* information in its Updated Final Safety Analysis Report (UFSAR).  One requested 
change relates to Tier 2* information in Subsection 5.2.1.1, “Compliance with 10 CFR 50.55a,” 
of the UFSAR.  In particular, the licensee requests that the specification of Chapters IV, V, VI, 
and VII in the ASME B31.1 Code as Tier 2* information be changed to Chapters IV, V, and VI of 
the ASME B31.1 Code.  The licensee indicates that Chapter VII appears in the 2007 version of 
the ASME B31.1 Code, but does not exist in the 1989 version of the ASME B31.1 Code 
referenced in the UFSAR.  The NRC staff requests that the licensee specify where the 
provisions in Chapter VII, “Operation and Maintenance,” in the 2007 version of the ASME B31.1 
Code are addressed in the 1989 version of the ASME B31.1 Code. 


